
Mr Franklin 

Safeguarding: Welcome Back:  

 

Christian Distinctiveness:  
Words to Live By 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Those who aim at nothing, often achieve it!” 
 

How satisfying is that? Having something to aim for in life 
however, brings fulfilment. 
 

At St Peter’s Academy we aim to encourage each other to 

seek God and serve the community.  Jesus commands us   
“Love the Lord your God with all your heart, all your 
soul, all your mind and all your strength and love your 
neighbour as yourself.”  
(Mark 12:28-31) 
  

Choosing to love God with all we have means also choosing 
to demonstrate love for our neighbours, treating them as 
we would want to be treated ourselves. A decision that 
should impact our actions, words, and lifestyle choices.  
 

Jesus concluded that “there is no commandment greater 
than these.” It is only as we allow God’s Holy Spirit to  
influence us, that we can truly find fulfilment with such a 
life of faith and worship. What are YOU aiming for? 
 

Joe  (School Chaplain) - jmaggs@stpetersacademy.org.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Whole School: 
15th Sept - Photos for Years 7,9, 11 and 12 
27th Sept - Mayoral Visit 
28th Sept - Open Evening (6-8pm). School closes at 12.40pm 
13th Oct - Sixth Form Open Evening 
21st Oct - Break up for half term (3pm) 
 
Year 7: 
9th Sept - Dedication Service at St. Peter’s Church 
20th Oct - Year 7 Parents’ Evening 
 
Year 8: 
13th Sept - HPV Vaccinations 
 
Year 9: 
6th Oct - Options Evening 
 
Year 10: 
3-4th Oct - An Inspector Calls Performance and Workshop 
 
Year 11: 
3-4th Oct - An Inspector Calls Performance and Workshop 
12th Oct - GCSE Art Chester Zoo Trip 
18-20th Oct - Geography Trip 
 
Sixth Form: 
21st Sept - Year 12 Parents’ Induction Evening (7pm) 
14th Oct - Year 13 Alton Towers Trip 
 

KEY DATES  

Sept / Oct 2022 

Mr Sherriff 

Need help or advice? We are always here for you.   
We are committed to the safeguarding and protection of 
all St. Peter’s students. If your child ever needs support 
they can find a member of the Safeguarding Team in A14.  

The Safeguarding Team  

Miss Broadhurst 

Deputy DSL 

 

Deputy DSL 

 
safeguardingteam@stpetersacademy.org.uk 

 

Designated Safeguarding  

Lead  

I'd like to start the year with 

thanks, to both our students 

and staff. It has been an  

excellent start to the new 

academic year. Our students 

have returned to school with 

a renewed sense of purpose 

and aspiration, and this has 

been inspiring to see. The year promises to be full of 

exciting challenges and we look forward to sharing our 

successes with you all. If we can be of any assistance 

during the year, please do not hesitate to reach out.  

 
Mr Sherriff  (Vice Principal) 
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Student  Spot l ight  

Harneet Carries the  
Commonwealth Baton 

Well done to Harneet who was selected 
to carry the Commonwealth Baton in the 
run up to the Commonwealth Games.  

The baton travelled across 72 countries 
before making its way to Birmingham for 
the Commonwealth Games.  

Harneet was selected because he has 
shown outstanding commitment to his 
studies and is an inspiration to others in 
the way he conducts himself and helps 
others. 

Six the Musical Cast 

Mrs Lacey and a small cast of sixth form 
students are working incredibly hard to 
prepare for our production of Six - a lively 
musical portraying the six wives of Henry 
VIII.  

The performances will take place on 
Thursday 10th and Friday 11th November 
and this will include matinee performanc-
es for students to attend at a discounted 
rate.  

Ticket information will follow in a few 
weeks but this is not to be missed!  

Rose Arnott Swims for Britain 

Congratulations to Rose who represented 
Great Britain in the 2022 Maccabiah 
Games in Israel over the summer. 

 

 

Year 7 Dedication Service 
 

HAVE YOU SIGNED UP TO CLASS CHARTS? FOLLOW US 

REGISTER HERE 
SPetersAcademy  

@SPetersAcademy  

@spetersacademy  

Where are we? 

If there is any particular content you would like to see 

in future bulletins, please email: 

bulletin@stpetersacademy.org.uk 

For more news stores click here 

Enrichment and Enhancement Opportunities in School 
Last year, our outstanding Enrichment and Enhancement calendar offered students a wide range of clubs and  

activities to access before school, at lunchtimes and after school. These included sports clubs such as Football  

and Basketball, Music Clubs such as Choir, Concert Band and Training Band, theatre activities such as the school  

production of Sister Act and many other exciting clubs such as Horrible Histories, Science Club and Bead Club.  

This year, staff are working hard to put together another outstanding offering of enrichment and enhancement 

opportunities for your children to enjoy and experience this year. The calendar will be published next week so 

keep an eye on the website to find out more.   

On Friday 6th September,  our new Year 7 students attended a dedication  
service led by Rev David Wright at St. Peter’s Collegiate Church. The  
students behaved brilliantly and fully demonstrated our Christian values.  

The 6th form dedication service will take place on Friday 16th September. 

https://stpetersacademy.org.uk/class-charts/
https://www.instagram.com/spetersacademy/
https://goo.gl/maps/hUkKvCdnvG6Upamd6
https://twitter.com/SPetersAcademy
https://www.facebook.com/SPetersAcademy
https://goo.gl/maps/hUkKvCdnvG6Upamd6
mailto:bulletin@stpetersacademy.org.uk
https://stpetersacademy.org.uk/category/news/

